
Sebring Elks Fishing Tournament May 11, 2024 

And 

CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS 

 

The Sebring Elks’ next big event is our annual fishing tournament; so, mark your calendars for 

May 11, 2024.  Check-in time is 5:30 AM. Last year we had 25 boats participating and we plan 

to surpass that this year. Registration is open now and will remain open until the fishing 

begins. The cost is $150 per boat. For more information contact Joe Stockenberg at 863-441-

1943. Prizes range from $500-$1000.  Weigh-in is 1pm. We will have prize presentations, 

raffles, burgers, and hotdogs. Come out and join us for a day on the water.  

 

Anyone wishing to volunteer on the ground, in the building or on the water is welcome and 

much appreciated. We need help with registration, pictures, setup and clean up.  Contact Joe 

Stockenberg at 863-441-1943 to volunteer. 

 

   


